
Golf  –  still  a  chance  to
qualify for Senior pro-am

A spectacular view of The Renaissance Club
in  East  Lothian,  venue  for  the  Scottish
Seniors in August

The  leading  qualifier  from  the  Alliance  event  at  the
Renaissance Club this month will book a place in the Scottish
Senior pro-am on the same course in August.

The  18-hole  handicap  event  will  be  decided  on  Stableford
points and takes place on Sunday, 25 June 2017, at the East
Lothian course.

Registration is from 12.30 followed by lunch and a warm-up
session ahead of a 2.30pm start.

The entry fee is £100 and includes lunch and two complimentary
week passes for the championship.

A proportion of the entry fee will be donated to the Leuchie
House national respite centre.

The Scottish Senior Alliance pro-am is on Friday, August 4 and
Saturday,  August  5  and  to  enter  the  qualifier  contact
golfproshop@trcaa.com  or  call  01620  850901  and  quote  the
Scottish Senior Open qualifier.

There are no age restrictions.
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